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3rd June 2019 

‘Scarecrows at Trengwainton’ 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to inform you that the children in Indigo Class will be visiting Trengwainton Gardens on 

Thursday 6th June. 

We will be taking part in their yearly scarecrow making and the purpose of this visit is to familiarise them 

with the garden’s surroundings and to take a tour of the walled garden where one of the team will talk 

about project and give the children some drawing tasks.  

Towards the end of June there will be a workshop in school to make the scarecrows.  

Finally, on 12th July, there will be a ‘Scarecrow Celebration Party’ in the walled garden at Trengwainton. 

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr B Davies 

 


